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Protecting Our Security Meeting Scheduled in Auburn
(KLZA)-- A meeting entitled “Protecting Our Security” on Tuesday, March 10, at the 4-H Building
in Auburn.

If you are concerned about your security and the security of the country your are invited to attend.

Nemaha County, Nebraska Sheriff Brent Lottman will present information on Local Security and the
Constitution. Joe Herring of Bellevue will present information on Security Issues and Immigration.

A video titled “Border States of America” will be shown.

The public meeting is sponsored by Concerned Citizens of Nemaha County.
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